SUB: Extension in due date for supply of Zebra Fish System.

CORRIGENDUM

It is hereby informed that the last date of submission for Zebra Fish System has been extended
to 15.03.2013. The other terms and conditions as mentioned in the earlier advertisement on
web will remains the same.

-sd-
Assistant Registrar (S&P)



